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Mabel Lake Water System – Advance Notice to Residents of 

Interruption to Water Service on Dolly Varden Road 
 
The Mabel Lake Water Utility (MLW) is informing specific customers on Dolly Varden Road that 
further leak investigation work will begin on Thursday, May 9, 2024 at 8:00 a.m. 
  
What should customers do? 
 
If a reduction in water pressure or loss of water occurs, please contact the RDNO Utilities 
Department at 250-550-3700. 
 
This work may cause cloudiness, air in the water, a reduction in water pressure or a loss of water. 
Customers should store a 24-hour supply of water before the work begins.  
 
If you experience a water interruption, please run a cold water tap closest to where the water 
enters your house before your hot water tank, home filtration, or taps with aerators, once service 
has been restored. An outside tap is preferred. 
 
Where can I find updates? 
 
Updates will be hand delivered and posted to www.rdno.ca/news (filter by Water Notices).  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the RDNO Utilities Department at 250-550-3700.  
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